
April 19, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Mayor John Dickert 
& the Common Council 
 
Ladies and Gentleman: 
 
The Park, Recreation and Cultural Service Department would like to meet with the 
Public Safety and Licensing Committee to request authorization of Final Payment for 
Contract 53-12 (K2-064) PRCS Asphalt Improvements. 
 
It is recommended that Change Order #1 for a contract reduction of $20,941.59 and the 
Final Payment be approved for a total contract amount of $119,144.81. 
 
Funds may be appropriated from Lincoln Park Parking Lot Paving 992.700.5080 - 
$33,000, Repave Johnson Park Drive 992.700.5010 – $51,1144.81 and Paving 
Pershing Park 992.700.5100 - $35,000.  
 
The original contract was approved with Resolution #12-8120 on September 05, 2012. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tom Molbeck 
Director 
 


